Notice of launching personal Hong Kong e-Cheque collection service in Guangzhou
and Shenzhen

Dear Customer,

E-Cheque was launched in Hong Kong in December 2015 and HSBC Bank (China)
Company Limited (“HBCN?”, or “we”) have launched e-Cheque collection service to
permitted company customers with bank account in Guangzhou and Shenzhen branches since
August 2016. Now we intend to extend this business to individual customers with bank
accounts in HBCN Guangzhou and Shenzhen branches starting from 1 June 2017.

If you want to know more about this business, please contact your relationship manager or our
24hour contact center for assistance. You can also log on to local e-Cheque related electronic
platforms for more details.
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